
NOVEMBER 2019 UPDATE TO MEMBERS 
 
From: Marla Sepnafski <msepnafski@wvls.org> 
Date: Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 9:14 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Update on MCPL Investigation to Join SCLS 
To: WVLS GENERAL LIST <wvls.all@wvls.org> 
 

Good morning Colleagues and Friends, 
 
As an update to the information shared with you in October regarding Marathon County Public 
Library’s consideration to join the South Central Library System (SCLS), attached are 
documents WVLS has shared with the MCPL Board and a document MCPL shared with the 
WVLS Board. Included are the following (NOTE:The following documents may be found 
elsewhere in the binder): 

• October 2019 MCPL Board Meeting Public Comments - Introduction by Jamie Matczak 
• October 2019 MCPL Board Meeting Public Comments - Presentation on WVLS Collaborations 
• Invitation from WVLS Board President to MCPL Director to Attend WVLS Board Meeting 
• MCPL Director's Response to WVLS Board President's Invitation 
• November 2019 MCPL Board Meeting Public Comment 

WVLS is monitoring this very closely and will share any additional information as necessary. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.   
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Marla 
 
Marla Sepnafski, Director 
WISCONSIN VALLEY LIBRARY SERVICE 
300 N First Street 
Wausau, WI    54403 
715.261.7251 
msepnafs@wvls.org 
http://wvls.org 
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